




YELLOW CLASS

We have been continuing with our Music sessions

which have included using some interactive music

apps on the whiteboard and on the ipad.

The apps include visual stimulation as well as sound

and allow the children to explore rhythm and

layering.

We have also been exploring the

book Dear Zoo this term so the

children have been enjoying the

animals from the story, learning the

Makaton for the animals and doing

some sequencing, anticipating which

animal comes next.

We have been making Angel Delight for our cooking sessions, pouring, measuring,

whisking, stirring and spooning out our own portions and last week we started

washing up after ourselves, which was a very popular activity. For Chinese New Year,

we played with cooked spaghetti with red food colouring.

Finally, we have been practising other skills such as painting and looking at books,

engaging with continuous provision.



TITANIUM CLASS

Year 6 Buddy Programme

On Thursday afternoons, the current year 6 learners

from primary have been visiting us in class. Titanium

learners have been getting to know them, learning

about their interests and planning activities for them.

The aim of this is to support the younger learners’

transition to secondary in September and also to build

on our work-related learning skills - especially for those

who are keen to work in the health and social care or

childcare sector.

Work experience

We are continuing with our work experience placements, including work on a local

Alpaca farm. This placement in particular has proven to be a huge success, with many

learners in class keen to take the opportunity to go each week. We hope to extend this

placement, to allow for more learners to go but in smaller groups on different days.

When at work placements, we ensure it feels as close to a paid job opportunity as

possible; we work alongside the employer to ensure that their independence is

encouraged and that they are focusing on building specific skills. We organise regular

meetings with the learner and their employer, where they can discuss their current skill

set, and consider the next steps.

We are always on the lookout for more work experience, if any parents and carers know

of, or can create, potential opportunities we would love to hear from you. Please email

ahawkins@mabelprichard.org.
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